
Go Center

Coppell High School will join the Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board’s College for Texans
Campaign with the addition of the Go Center. The Go Center is a statewide marketing and outreach effort
to reverse the downward trends of college enrollment in Texas. CHS is establishing a partnership with an
area university to provide a staff of college students (the G-Force) to furnish one-to-one mentoring in
college and career planning. CISD will provide a location within the CHS Library Media Center to serve
as the community hub for Go Center activities, providing Go Center computers with Internet access. A
faculty member will serve as Go Center sponsor and recruit a group of students to serve as high school G-
Force members. G-Force members and Go Center sponsor will attend the G-Force Leadership Summit and
maintain an updated Go Center page on the Go Center website and will also link this information to the
CHS web page. The College for Texans Campaign will provide materials for the mentors to use with the
students, including graphics to advertise the center, and establish partnerships with colleges and
universities. The Go Center will provide a much needed supplement at CHS for college planning in areas
of application, financial aid, housing, and degree planning. Our initial focus will be first generation and
special needs college students but we plan to offer the assistance to all CHS students.


